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Dear Sir,

I live less than half a mile from the power station and I am opposed to Birch Solar because of:
Dense population of area
Inaity of area to handle water run-off
Heat Island effect
Dangerous chemicals in panels
Noise of construction
No power benefits locally
Limited number of sunny days

There are many more reasons.  Thank you for considering the wishes of those near the project.

Deborah Gronas

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

7/29/2022 8:37:03 AM

in

Case No(s). 20-1605-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Deborah Gronas, vai website, electronically filed by
Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing


	

